To: Renee Capistrant 12-05-13

Renee,
I wanted to thank you for our advertising program with The Blue Book. It has proven
itself to be a good investment for a growing business. With the added value of BB-Bid,

we are getting invitations to bid on jobs directly from our prospects and customers as
well. We look forward to a continued and successful relationship with The Blue Book..

Sincerely,
Garett Moselle
EZ Barrier

Garett.moselle@ezbarrier.com

Fax 952-469-6565

Office 612-308-9689

20777 Kensington Blvd Lakeville, MN 55044 : 612-308-9689 : 952-469-6565 (fax)




